
Addendum No. 2 

TO THE REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR PROFESSIONAL SERVICES FOR TREE TRIMMING AND WEED 

ABATEMENT MAINTENANCE SERVICES 

BID 17-15 

PROPOSAL DUE DATE Thursday, JUNE 1, 2017 @ 2:00 PM (PST) 

 

RESPONSE TO QUESTIONS SUBMITTED BY POTENTIAL PROPOSERS: 

 

Q1. Who is the current contractor and how long have they have provided services for Beverly Hills’ 

Alley Clearing? 

A1. The City currently do not have a contractor providing this service. The last contractor was 

Truegreen Landcare. Landcare provided service approximately 3 years. 

Q2. Do you have an anticipated award date? 

A2. Anticipate before October 2017. 

Q3. Do you expect to start work July 2017 or Oct. 2017? 

A3. Would like to start work in October 2017. 

Q4. Is Section B in Scope of Work (as-need remove trees/bushes) x-tra work to be paid as time & 

material OR included in the contract? 

A4. This section refers to an as-needed basis, as it relates to the scope of work. All reimbursable cost 

shall be included in the unit price. 


